




The Appeal

You may have noticed that the past twenty months have left people feeling frustrated, worried, angry, weary, and lonely, with a 
profound need for connection and community.

The good news is, we have an opportunity as a church to meet that need…to be a place
that--without even using words--says, “You are welcome here.”

And sometimes (like now), opportunities to meet the needs of a community come in unusual forms--like a soccer field. Or a 
playground.

Each may seem like an ordinary part of the neighborhood, but please understand that here…

It’s not just a community sports field; it’s a mission field, where you learn that sometimes you win, sometimes you lose--but 
ultimately, we are all on the same team.

It’s not just a playground; it’s holy ground, dedicated to God, who created children with an exuberant need to play.

An investment in these has the potential to change lives if this space reads like an invitation to come on in, whoever you ar e, exactly as 
you are…and experience the connection--with others and with God--we’ve all been missing.
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The recommendation coming from the Ministry Council is to develop a recreational field, construct a pavilion, and replace the school-
age playground at a cost not to exceed $1,400.000.00. The church further authorizes the borrowing of funds not to exceed 80% of the 
cost of the stated projects.








































